Docket No.

50-263

Dr, Spencer H, Bush

Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission

Washington, D, C 20545

Dear Dr. Bush:

Three COpies of the following are transmitted
for the information of the Committee:

Northern States Power Company
(Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant)

1

1. NSP letter, dated 8-20-71, transmitting
proposed change Nc, 3 to Technical
Specifications;

NSP letter, dated 9-9-71, reporting
conditions on B~y and B8-26-71.

Sincerely,

Peter A, Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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